
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Our church is dedicated to fostering a love for reading and 

learning within our community, and our library plays a vital role in that mission. 

As we continue to expand our collection, we invite you to support our church library by donating 

books that inspire, educate, and uplift. Your contributions will help us provide valuable resources 

to our congregation and the wider community. 

If you have books that you no longer need or would like to purchase new books to donate, we 

would greatly appreciate your support. Donations can be dropped off at the church office or 

during our Sunday services. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to enrich our church library. Together, we can make 

a meaningful impact. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


